NWPA BOARD MEETING

9-15-2002

Puyallup Fairgrounds, Puyallup, WA
Board members present: Donna Laney, Joy Thompson, Dixie Berg, Adam Donovan, Ben Ames, Marilyn Gray and Joannie Parrott (Non-Board member) 

Nominations were accepted for Officer positions.  Ben Ames nominated Donna Laney.  Dixie Berg seconded the nomination.  Donna Laney accepted the position.

Joy Thompson was nominated for Vice-President.  Joy Thompson accepted the position.

Dixie Berg was nominated for Treasurer.  Dixie Berg accepted the position.

Joannie Parrott was asked to remain Secretary.  She accepted the position.

Donna Laney appointed an Audit Committee.  Members of the committee are:  Dixie Berg, Donna Laney, and Joy Thompson.  The committee will go over the books for the yearly audit and print the results in the Tails.

Donna Laney set up a By-Law Committee:

Tom Gordon

Mark Stupfel

Duane Mickelsen

Donna Laney will contact these members and ask them if they will serve on this committee.

Advertising: the idea of the business card ad in the Tails for $5.00 was accepted. Money to go to the NWPA.

DUES:  All new members will pay $25.00.  All members will pay $25.00 if received before January 31st of year.  $30.00 if received after this date.

Dixie Berg will contact Pam (APA) and have the Pinzgauers Journals sent to Secretary.

Members are to send their email addresses to Dixie Berg.  Dixie has agreed to continue to print the TAILS.

Dixie Berg has info on the NWPA website.

Sue Thompson will work on the new NWPA brochure.

APA JR. Show:  APA has asked to have the age dropped to 19 years of age for the shows.  This has not yet been accepted.  The NWPA is not in favor of dropping the age to 19.

Terry Hauge will be asked to continue on as the NWPA JR advisor.

Donna Laney has appointed an Awards Committee to look into the history of our awards and to decide on which ones to keep and how to present them.  Also to talk with members who have Memorial Traveling awards and if they will be presenting small plaques for the winners to keep.  Committee members: Cheryl Ames, Teary Hauge, and Joannie Parrot.

The president, Donna Laney, will appoint a Fund Raiser Committee for the NWPA.  This committee will put together ideas and the plans to go with them.  (Board meeting in November)

The next Board meeting will be held in November, possibly the 9th (Saturday) in Yakima, at the Oriental Garden Restaurant.  Time to be announced!

The Board would like to have our next General Membership and Board meeting at the Spring Youth Fair in Chehalis, WA next May 2003.

With no further business Dixie Berg made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Adam Donovan seconded the motion. Motion carried the meeting was adjourned.

Submitted by Joannie Parrott NWPA Secretary

